
SAN JOAQUIN VALLEY UNIFIED AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC INSPECTION PERIOD ON 

ANNUAL MONITORING NETWORK PLAN 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a 30-day public inspection period is being held on the  
San Joaquin Valley Air Pollution Control District’s (District) Monitoring Network Plan. 
 
Interested persons may submit comments to: 

Jessica Hafer Fierro 
San Joaquin Valley Unified Air Pollution Control District 

1990 East Gettysburg Avenue 
Fresno, CA 93726 

Email: jessica.hafer@valleyair.org
 
The commenting public inspection period is being held from June 29, 2009 through July 
29, 2009.   
 
Copies of the Monitoring Network Plan can be obtained by calling (559) 230-6100, or by 
faxing your request to Noemi Walther at (559) 230-6064. You may also download a 
copy of the Monitoring Network Plan from the District’s website on or after June 29, 
2009 at: 
 

http://www.valleyair.org/notices/public_notices_idx.htm
 
For additional information, contact Jessica Hafer Fierro by phone at (559) 230-6100. 
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